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comprehensive BI solution. It explains the key steps
involved in Oracle Essbase and OBIEE implementations.
Using case studies, the book covers Oracle Essbase for
analytical BI and data integration, using OBIEE for
operational BI including presentation services and BI
Publisher for real-time reporting services, Self-service
BI– in terms of VLDB, scalability, high performance,
stability, long-lasting and ease of use that saves time,
effort, and costs, while maximizing ROI.
Developing Essbase Applications Cameron Lackpour
2012-06-13 If you love Essbase and hate seeing it
misused, then this is the book for you. Written by 12
Essbase professionals that are either acknowledged
Essbase gurus or certified Oracle ACEs, Developing
Essbase Applications: Advanced Techniques for Finance
and IT Professionals provides an unparalleled
investigation and explanation of Essbase theory and bes
Digital and Information Technologies in Economics and
Management Arthur Gibadullin
Datalog in Academia and Industry Pablo Barceló
2012-08-27 This book constitutes the refereed
proceedings of the Second International Workshop on
Datalog 2.0, held in Vienna, Austria, in September 2012.
The 14 revised full papers presented together with 2
invited talks and 2 invited tutorials were carefully
reviewed and selected from 17 initial submissions.
Datalog 2.0 is a workshop for Datalog pioneers,
implementors, and current practitioners; the
contributions aim to bring every participant up-to-date
with the newest developments and map out directions for
the future.
Look Smarter Than You Are with Essbase 11: an
Administrator's Guide Edward Roske 2009-10-05 Learn how
to be an Essbase Administrator:'¢ Use the basics of the
Smart View Add-in to retrieve and analyze data.'¢ Build
aggregate storage option and block storage option
databases.'¢ Tune and optimize aggregate storage option
and block storage option databases.'¢ Administer Essbase
databases. '¢ Take advantage of all the new Essbase 9x
and 11x features.This book focuses on Essbase
development and administration. For a complete end user
guide, please see Look Smarter Than You Are with Smart
View and Essbase 11.
The Complete CPA Reference Nick A. Dauber 2013-01-10 The
newly updated fast-reference problem solver The Complete
CPA Desk Reference—the convenient,comprehensive
reference professionals have relied on for nearlyfifteen
years—is now updated in a new Fifth Edition to
givetoday's busy executives and accountants the helpful
informationthey need in a quick-reference format. Packed
with practicaltechniques and rules of thumb for solving
day-to-day accountingissues, the new edition helps you
quickly pinpoint what to lookfor, what to watch out for,
what to do, and how to do it. In aneasy-to-use Q & A
format, it covers such useful topics as IFRSstandards,
internal control over financial reporting
financialmeasures, ratios, and procedures. Includes
complete coverage of the Risk Assessment
AuditingStandards and Standards of the PCAOB
Incorporates Accounting Standards Codification (ASC)

Look Smarter Than You Are with Oracle Planning and
Budgeting Cloud Edward Roske 2017-04-11 Oracle Planning
& Budgeting Cloud takes your confusing budgeting
application or existing Excel spreadsheets and makes
them into a world-class budgeting application. This
Cloud solution will reduce your plan cycle time,
increase timeliness of information for business
decisions, and improve accuracy in forecasts. And this
book is the key to get there! Look Smarter Than You Are
with Oracle Planning & Budgeting Cloud will walk you
through how to build a Planning & Budgeting Cloud
application from start to finish, step by step. We will
also cover the end user features and functions for
entering, reporting, and analyzing your data. You will
learn: - How to build an Oracle PBCS application from
start to finish - How to administer and automate your
solution - How to migrate to and from on-premise
Hyperion Planning - All of the end user features and
functions like entering plans, running business rules,
sandboxing and more
Oracle on LinuxONE Susan Adamovich 2019-08-08 Oracle
Database 12c running on Linux is available for
deployment on IBM® LinuxONE. The enterprise-grade Linux
on LinuxONE solution is designed to add value to Oracle
Database solutions, including the new functions that are
introduced in Oracle Database 12c. In this IBM Redbooks®
publication, we explore the IBM and Oracle Alliance and
describe how Oracle Database benefits from LinuxONE. We
then explain how to set up Linux guests to install
Oracle Database 12c. We also describe how to use the
Oracle Enterprise Manager Cloud Control Agent to manage
Oracle Database 12c Release 1. Additionally, we discuss
encryption for Oracle using Oracle Transparent Data
Encryption (TDE) on Oracle 12c Release 2. We also
describe a successful consolidation project from sizing
to migration, performance management topics, and high
availability. Finally, we end with a chapter about
surrounding Oracle with Open Source software. The
audience for this publication includes database
consultants, installers, administrators, and system
programmers. This publication is not meant to replace
Oracle documentation, but to supplement it with our
experiences while installing and using Oracle products.
Oracle Business Intelligence - Quick flips nujeIQ
2014-06-29 You do not need volumes of Oracle
documentation to know what you need to learn and be
successful. What you need is a material that is concise
but gives you sufficient depth of knowledge and covers
the whole gamut of the knowledge area. Oracle Business
Intelligence - Quick flip is created with a mission to
provide you the knowledge you really need and be
successful at your projects. It covers all the relevant
areas with necessary examples and touch points for you
to explore more. We sincerely value your feedback.
Please feel free to reach us at nujeIQ@gmail.com
Oracle Business Intelligence and Essbase Solutions Guide
Rosendo Abellera 2016-11-30 This book highlights the
practical aspects of using Oracle Essbase and Oracle
Business Intelligence Enterprise Edition (OBIEE) as a
getting-started-with-oracle-hyperion-planning-11
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throughoutthe book Adds new chapters on professional
ethics and quality controlsfor CPA firms Features a new
section on International Financial ReportingStandards
(IFRS) Packed with checklists, samples, and worked-out
solutions to avariety of accounting problems, this
reliable reference tool is apowerful companion for the
complex, ever-changing world ofaccounting.
Look Smarter Than You Are with Oracle Hyperion Planning:
An End User's Guide Edward Roske 2010-12 How Can I Use
Oracle Hyperion Planning to plan, budget and forecast?
Oracle Hyperion Planning is the market leading budgeting
and forecasting solution that provides powerful planning
capabilities over the web and in Microsoft Excel. This
book is your key to unlocking the world of Planning from
an end user perspective, guiding you through the ins and
outs of Planning on your quest to a better budgeting and
forecasting process which in turn leads to better
enterprise performance. You will learn: What is Oracle
Hyperion Planning and how to connect; How to plan over
the web; How to plan and build models in Microsoft Excel
with Smart View; All of the Planning end user features
like supporting detail, cell text, document attachments,
adjusting, grid spreader and more; How to perform adhoc
analysis and create reports using Smart Slices and
Report Designer from Planning data forms; Steps to
review and approve budgets through process management
Content covers both Planning 9.3.1 and 11.1.1 versions.
Look Smarter Than You Are with Hyperion Planning 11.1.2:
Advanced Hyperion Planning Edward Roske
Look Smarter Than You Are with Hyperion Planning: an
Administrator's Guide Edward Roske 2010-07-12 Oracle
Hyperion Planning is the market leading budgeting and
forecasting solution that provides powerful planning
capabilities over the web and in Microsoft Excel. You
want to plan faster and more accurately and you are sure
Oracle Hyperion Planning is the answer. This book is
your key to unlocking the world of Planning from an
administrator perspective, guiding you through the ins
and outs of Planning on your quest for improved
budgeting and forecasting.You will learn:'¢What is
Oracle Hyperion Planning and how to connect'¢How to plan
over the web'¢How to build a Planning application from
start to finish'¢The steps to manage and administer
Planning applications'¢Tips, tricks, and design best
practices for Planning and its underlying Essbase
databases
The Oracle Data Relationship Management 11 Guide Jeff
Flak 2015-03-29 Oracle Data Relationship Management
(DRM) is a highly customizable and powerful Master Data
Management (MDM) software platform, utilized to
streamline the management of data elements in an
organization. The solution provides users with the
ability to manage data elements, hierarchies, and
supporting data element information in a central
location with integration to upstream and downstream
systems. This color book, filled with screenshots and
diagrams, examines the functionality of the Oracle DRM
software solution, the integration points, and steps for
implementation success. Project management topics from
planning the implementation through to testing and
maintenance are discussed, and the book provides a
comprehensive reference for the user community. The
Oracle Data Relationship Management 11 Guide is aimed at
DRM developers and business users, and focuses on
providing an understanding of the product whilst
acclimating users to the software. It provides an indepth understanding on how to integrate DRM's powerful
functionality into an operational business environment.
Learn the Steps Needed to Accomplish Master Data
Management Project Success Build a DRM Data Model with
Hierarchies, Properties, and Validations Integrate DRM
with Upstream and Downstream Systems Explore the Data
Relationship Governance Workflow Module Learn the
Methods behind Application Maintenance and Migrations
SAS 9.2 Intelligence Platform SAS Institute 2009-02
getting-started-with-oracle-hyperion-planning-11

Explains the security model for the SAS Intelligence
Platform and provides instructions for performing
security-related administrative tasks. The emphasis is
on suite-wide aspects of the security functionality that
SAS provides.
Reengineering the University William F. Massy 2016-03-15
Higher education expert William F. Massy’s decades as a
professor, senior university officer, and consultant
have left him with a passionate belief in the need for
reform in America’s traditional universities. In
Reengineering the University, he addresses widespread
concerns that higher education’s costs are too high,
learning falls short of objectives, disruptive
technology and education models are mounting serious
challenges to traditional institutions, and
administrators and faculty are too often unwilling or
unable to change. An expert microeconomist, Massy
approaches the challenge of reform in a genuinely new
way by applying rigorous economic principles, informed
by financial data and other evidence, to explain the
forces at work on universities and the flaws in the
academic business model. Ultimately, he argues that
computer models that draw on data from college
transaction systems can help both administrators and
faculty address problems of educational performance and
cost analysis, manage the complexity of planning and
budgeting systems, and monitor the progress of reform in
nonintrusive and constructive ways. Written for
institutional leaders, faculty, board members, and
policymakers who bear responsibility for initiating and
carrying through on reform in traditional colleges and
universities, Reengineering the University shows how,
working together, administrators and faculty can improve
education, research, and affordability by keeping a
close eye on both academic values and the bottom line.
"Massy's in-depth yet highly accessible analysis is a
must-read for any academic leader."—Academic Leader
"William Massy is a complex, deeply knowledgeable man:
half hopeless romantic about the value and high purposes
of higher education and half pragmatic engineer focused
on costs, efficiency, and metrics. That combination
proves to be just right for this wise and insightful
book."—Michael S. McPherson, The Spencer Foundation
"Reengineering the University spells out the efforts
that William Massy has made throughout his extraordinary
career to develop models to aid academic institutions in
improving their cost efficiency and academic quality.
Written in clear and concise form, academic
administrators and faculty concerned about the future of
their institutions should read it."—Ronald G. Ehrenberg,
Cornell Higher Education Research Institute "This book
is a game changer. It cogently deals with the problem of
long-term sustainability of universities by addressing
the core problems of quality in relation to cost and
margin. Massy builds a strong case for his
'reengineering tools' which any university leader would
find remarkably helpful in tackling critical issues of
quality-conscious cost containment."—Paula Myrick Short,
University of Houston "Reengineering the University is a
tough love prescription for making the nation's colleges
and universities more affordable by reengineering them
to be more efficient. It is Bill Massy at his
best."—Robert Zemsky, Founder of the Institute for
Research on Higher Education at the University of
Pennsylvania "Only Bill Massy could provide this
perspective on an extraordinary moment in higher
education, offering leaders a variety of adaptive tools
and methods to engage this moment and strengthen the
important work of creating sustainable futures for our
universities."—John J. DeGioia, Georgetown University
William F. Massy, a higher education consultant, is
professor emeritus of education and business
administration and a former vice president and vice
provost at Stanford University. The author of Honoring
the Trust: Quality and Cost Containment in Higher
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Education, he is the former president of the Jackson
Hole Higher Education Group.
Oracle Essentials Rick Greenwald 2007-11-01 Oracle is an
enormous system, with myriad technologies, options, and
releases. Most users--even experienced developers and
database administrators--find it difficult to get a
handle on the full scope of the Oracle database. And, as
each new Oracle version is released, users find
themselves under increasing pressure to learn about a
whole range of new technologies. The latest challenge is
Oracle Database 11g. This book distills an enormous
amount of information about Oracle into a compact, easyto-read volume filled with focused text, illustrations,
and helpful hints. It contains chapters on: Oracle
products, options, data structures, and overall
architecture for Oracle Database 11g, as well as earlier
releases (Oracle Database 10g, Oracle9i, and Oracle8i)
Installing, running, managing, monitoring, networking,
and tuning Oracle, including Enterprise Manager (EM) and
Oracle's self-tuning and management capabilities; and
using Oracle security, auditing, and compliance (a new
chapter in this edition) Multiuser concurrency, data
warehouses, distributed databases, online transaction
processing (OLTP), high availability, and hardware
architectures (e.g., SMP, clusters, NUMA, and grid
computing) Features beyond the Oracle database: Oracle
Application Express, Fusion Middleware (including Oracle
Application Server), and database SOA support as a Web
services provider The latest Oracle Database 11g
features: query result set caching, Automatic Memory
Management, the Real Application Testing, Advanced
Compression, Total Recall, and Active Data Guard Option
Options, changes to the OLAP Option (transparently
accessed and managed as materialized views), the
Flashback transaction command, transparent data
encryption, the Support Workbench (and diagnosability
infrastructure), and partitioning enhancements
(including interval and new composite types) For new
Oracle users, DBAs, developers, and managers, Oracle
Essentials provides an invaluable, all-in-one
introduction to the full range of Oracle features and
technologies, including the just-released Oracle
Database 11g features. But even if you already have a
library full of Oracle documentation, you'll find that
this compact book is the one you turn to, again and
again, as your one-stop, truly essential reference.
"Oracle Essentials gives a clear explanation of the key
database concepts and architecture underlying the Oracle
database. It's a great reference for anyone doing
development or management of Oracle databases." --Andrew
Mendelsohn, Senior Vice President, Database Server
Technologies, Oracle Corporation
Beyond Performance Management Jeremy Hope 2012-01-24
There’s a bewildering array of management tools out
there. And they all promise to help you excel at the
toughest parts of your job: defining your organization’s
strategic direction, managing customers and costs, and
boosting workforce performance. But just 30 percent of
these tools deliver as intended. Why? As Jeremy Hope and
Steve Player reveal in Beyond Performance Management,
while many tools are sound in theory, they’re misused by
most organizations. For example, executives buy and
implement a tool without first asking, “What problem are
we trying to solve?” And they use tools to command and
control frontline teams, not empower them—a serious and
costly mistake. In this eminently useful, clear-eyed
book, the authors critically review dozens of well-known
management tools—from mission statements, balanced
scorecards, and rolling forecasts to key performance
indicators, Six Sigma, and performance appraisals. They
explain how to select the right tools for your
organization, how to implement them correctly, and how
to extract maximum value from each. Brimming with
rigorous analysis and solid advice, Beyond Performance
Management helps you swiftly gauge the value of each
getting-started-with-oracle-hyperion-planning-11

management tool, as well as navigate the increasingly
crowded field of offerings—so the tools you select
deliver fully on their promise.
Oracle Business Process Management Suite 11g Handbook
Manoj Das 2011-09-28 Master Oracle Business Process
Management Suite 11g Written by Oracle business process
management experts, Oracle Business Process Management
Suite 11g Handbook is a balanced combination of
essential BPM concepts, best practices, and a detailed
treatment of all the powerful features and
functionalities of Oracle BPM Suite 11g. The book
explains how to plan, develop, and deploy process-based
business applications and enable enterprise-wide
continuous process improvement. Implement successful BPM
projects with help from this Oracle Press guide.
Understand the architecture and functionalities of
Oracle BPM Suite 11g Master BPMN 2.0 for business
process modeling and implementation Address agility,
business control, and transparency requirements with
Oracle Business Rules 11g Develop rich interfaces with
Oracle Application Development Framework (Oracle ADF)
Work with the human task component of Oracle BPM 11g
Plan a BPM initiative using the Oracle roadmap approach
Apply the Oracle process engineering method to identify,
select, define, and refine appropriate processes
Implement a business process application using proven
technical design and project delivery strategies
Oracle Database XE 11gR2 Jump Start Guide Asif Momen
2012-07-10 Build and manage your Oracle Database XE
environment with this fast paced, practical guide
Look Smarter Than You Are with Oracle Analytics Cloud
Standard Edition Edward Roske 2017-06-13 Oracle
Analytics Cloud is a full Business Intelligence platform
that allows companies to store and calculate data and
display it in beautiful visualizations. OAC provides
intuitive visual interactions, self-service data
discovery, and powerful analytic capabilities. This
Cloud solution will reduce your analytics and
administration time, increase the timeliness of
information, draw out key information elements important
to your organization, and improve business decisions.
You will learn: Steps to setup your Oracle Analytics
Cloud instance How to build Essbase Cloud cubes from
start to finish: Creating cubes with unstructured
formats and Application Workbook Excel templates in both
the Cube Designer and web interface Maintaining
dimensions and loading data Creating calculation scripts
and calculating data Assigning security Performing ad
hoc analysis in Excel How to create insightful data
visualizations Administration and automation Migration
steps to and from on-premises
Oracle Hyperion Financial Management Tips And Techniques
Peter Fugere 2011-10-22 Master Oracle Hyperion Financial
Management Consolidate financial data and maintain a
scalable compliance framework with expert instruction
from an Oracle ACE. Oracle Hyperion Financial Management
Tips & Techniques provides advanced, time-saving
procedures not documented in user manuals or help files.
Find out how to configure Oracle Hyperion Financial
Management, import and reconcile data, deliver dynamic
business reports, and automate administrative tasks.
Stragegies for supporting, testing, and tuning your
application are also covered in this comprehensive
Oracle Press guide. Establish objectives and develop an
effective rollout plan Set up and customize Oracle
Hyperion Financial Management Create rules using
VBScript and the Calculation Manager feature of Oracle
Hyperion Foundation Services Load, test, and reconcile
your data with Oracle Data Integrator and Oracle
Hyperion Financial Data Quality Management Design,
update, and distribute Web-based business reports
Integrate content from Microsoft Excel, Word, and
PowerPoint using SmartView Work with the Lifecycle
Management feature of Oracle Hyperion Foundation
Services Identify and resolve performance, design, and
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capacity problems
Developing Essbase Applications Cameron Lackpour
2012-06-13 If you love Essbase and hate seeing it
misused, then this is the book for you. Written by 12
Essbase professionals that are either acknowledged
Essbase gurus or certified Oracle ACEs, Developing
Essbase Applications: Advanced Techniques for Finance
and IT Professionals provides an unparalleled
investigation and explanation of Essbase theory and best
practices. Detailing the hows and the whys of successful
Essbase implementation, the book arms you with simple
yet powerful tools to meet your immediate needs, as well
as the theoretical knowledge to proceed to the next
level with Essbase. Infrastructure, data sourcing and
transformation, database design, calculations,
automation, APIs, reporting, and project implementation
are covered by subject matter experts who work with the
tools and techniques on a daily basis. In addition to
practical cases that illustrate valuable lessons
learned, the book offers: Undocumented Secrets—Dan
Pressman describes the previously unpublished and
undocumented inner workings of the ASO Essbase engine.
Authoritative Experts—If you have questions that no one
else can solve, these 12 Essbase professionals are the
ones who can answer them. Unpublished—Includes the only
third-party guide to infrastructure. Infrastructure is
easy to get wrong and can doom any Essbase project.
Comprehensive—Let there never again be a question on how
to create blocks or design BSO databases for
performance—Dave Farnsworth provides the answers within.
Innovative—Cameron Lackpour and Joe Aultman bring new
and exciting solutions to persistent Essbase problems.
With a list of contributors as impressive as the program
of presenters at a leading Essbase conference, this book
offers unprecedented access to the insights and
experiences of those at the forefront of the field. The
previously unpublished material presented in these pages
will give you the practical knowledge needed to use this
powerful and intuitive tool to build highly useful
analytical models, reporting systems, and forecasting
applications.
Getting Started with Oracle Hyperion Planning 11 Enti
Sandeep Reddy 2011-09-18 Annotation Oracle Hyperion
Planning is one of the many products in the Oracle
Enterprise Performance Management software suite, an
industry-leading Business Intelligence software package.
The primary focus of the Hyperion Planning product is to
provide a planning, budgeting, and forecasting solution
that helps you manage and coordinate all your business
planning and budgeting needs.This book is a practical
guide to implementing a Hyperion Planning solution in
your organization, which addresses all your planning,
budgeting, and forecasting needs.You will begin with the
installation of Hyperion Planning and then design
Planning applications as per some example user
requirements. You will then learn to create the planning
objects. The book moves on to explaining important
concepts within Hyperion Planning such as data forms,
task lists, business rules, validation rules, and
workflows, with the help of many real-world examples to
maximize your learning. Towards the end of the book, you
will cover user provisioning and access rights and
budget process management.A practical guide to
implementing Oracle Hyperion Planning for managing all
your business planning and budgeting needs.
Oracle Hyperion Financial Management Tips And Techniques
: Design, Implementation & Support Peter Fugere
2011-09-16 Master Oracle Hyperion Financial Management
Consolidate financial data and maintain a scalable
compliance framework with expert instruction from an
Oracle ACE. Oracle Hyperion Financial Management Tips &
Techniques provides advanced, time-saving procedures not
documented in user manuals or help files. Find out how
to configure Oracle Hyperion Financial Management,
import and reconcile data, deliver dynamic business
getting-started-with-oracle-hyperion-planning-11

reports, and automate administrative tasks. Stragegies
for supporting, testing, and tuning your application are
also covered in this comprehensive Oracle Press guide.
Establish objectives and develop an effective rollout
plan Set up and customize Oracle Hyperion Financial
Management Create rules using VBScript and the
Calculation Manager feature of Oracle Hyperion
Foundation Services Load, test, and reconcile your data
with Oracle Data Integrator and Oracle Hyperion
Financial Data Quality Management Design, update, and
distribute Web-based business reports Integrate content
from Microsoft Excel, Word, and PowerPoint using
SmartView Work with the Lifecycle Management feature of
Oracle Hyperion Foundation Services Identify and resolve
performance, design, and capacity problems
Oracle Hyperion Financial Management 11 Essentials A.
Jerome 2016-05-11 Oracle Hyperion Financial Management
11 Essentials These questions are similar to the ones
asked in the actual Test. How should I know? I know,
because although I have been working as a Hyperion
Consultant for many years, I have myself recently
certified with the latest version of the Certification
test. Before you start here are some Key features of the
Certification Exam. This certification exam verifies
that the candidate has the knowledge required in the
area of Hyperion Financial Management This certificate
builds on basic consultant skills and experience that is
then refined by practical experience during several
projects. The certification covers skills such as:
creating applications using and EPMA and via the classic
method, loading data, defining rules, working with
shared services and defining reports. The exam targets
the intermediate-level implementation team member. The
exam is Computer based and you have 105 minutes to
answer 60 Questions. The Questions are (mostly) multiple
choice type and there is NO penalty for an incorrect
answer. Some of the Questions have more than one correct
answer. You must get ALL the options correct for you to
be awarded points. For questions with a single answer,
the answers will have a button next to them. You will be
able to select only one button. For questions with
multiple answers, the answers will have a 'tick box'
next to them. This allows you to select multiple
answers. You are not allowed to use any reference
materials during the certification test (no access to
online documentation or to any Oracle system). Clearing
the Certification will not automatically lead you to a
job. However a Certification with some project
experience will certainly open a lot of doors for you.
So if you have little or no experience, you should get
yourself certified, get some project experience, and
then the whole of the Oracle World open for you to
explore. Helping you with the first step on you ladder
to success is this book! Some UNIQUE features of this
Book: - There is NO Other quality material in the market
for this Certification exam. - The author has himself
cleared the exam. - All questions are multiple choice
format, similar the questions you will get in the actual
exam. - Over 110 authentic questions, testing the exact
same concepts that will be tested in Your exam!
Look Smarter Than You are with Essbase Studio 2011
Oracle Essbase 11 Development Cookbook Jose R. Ruiz
2012-01-24 This cookbook is full of immediately useable
recipes showing you the advanced development techniques
when building Essbase Applications and how to take these
applications further. This cookbook offers practical,
task-based, and immediately usable recipes covering a
wide range of advanced development techniques to build
Essbase Applications and take them further. In addition
to its cookbook style, which ensures the solutions are
presented in a clear step-by-step manner, its
explanations go into great detail, which makes it good
learning material for everyone who has experience in
Essbase and wants to improve. The book is designed in
such a way that you can either read it chapter by
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chapter or refer to recipes that you want in no
particular order. If you are an experienced Essbase
developer, Essbase Database Designer or Database
Administrator, then this book is for you. This book
assumes that you have good knowledge of Oracle Essbase.
Look Smarter Than You Are with Oracle Enterprise
Performance Reporting Cloud interRel Consulting
2016-06-22 Oracle Enterprise Performance Reporting Cloud
Service (EPRCS) takes your enterprise-wide reporting
process to the next level by providing collaborative,
secure, and narrative reporting. This easy to learn
Cloud-only solution combines data and narration in
consistent looking reports and reduces the time to
generate report packages so you can focus on value added
analysis to improve business decisions. Look Smarter
Than You Are with Oracle Enterprise Performance
Reporting Cloud Service will walk you through how to
build and then execute a full reporting cycle from start
to finish using this powerful new solution. You will
learn: How to build a report package and then execute
the reporting cycle from start to finish Review authored
doclets and interact with Authors using commentary Signoff or reject the final product Assign security How to
administer and personalize your reporting environment
How to migrate objects between environments How to build
a custom reporting application to house additional data
Oracle Essbase & Oracle OLAP Michael Schrader 2009-12-15
The only book to cover and compare Oracle's online
analytic processing products With the acquisition of
Hyperion Systems in 2007, Oracle finds itself owning the
two most capable OLAP products on the market--Essbase
and the OLAP Option to the Oracle Database. Written by
the most knowledgeable experts on both Essbase and
Oracle OLAP, this Oracle Press guide explains how these
products are similar and how they differ. Oracle Essbase
& Oracle OLAP will help you architect the Oracle OLAP
product that is most appropriate for your application,
and build, tune, and maintain OLAP solutions.
Look Smarter Than You Are with Hyperion Planning 11.1.2:
Creating Hyperion Planning Applications Edward Roske
The Definitive Guide to Oracle FDMEE [Second Edition]
Tony Scalese 2019-05-20 This new title merges The
Definitive Guide to Oracle FDMEE (First Edition) and
Oracle FDMEE Scripting: Essential Elements with new and
significantly revised content to create an up-to-theminute and practical book.
Look Smarter Than You Are with Essbase System 9 Edward
Roske 2008 Look Smarter Than You Are with Essbase System
9: The Complete Guide "How Can I Make Better Use of
Essbase?" Essbase is everywhere these days. To survive
and be productive in the business world, you need to
take control of Essbase. If you don't have time (or
money in the budget) to go to a class, if you just want
to learn at your own pace, or if you want the
information not covered in classes, this book will show
you the way. Whether you're an end user looking to
better analyze information or an admin building new
applications, you will become a master of Essbase and
your coworkers will look at you in sheere, dumbstruck
awe.
Customer Data Integration Jill Dyché 2011-01-31
"Customers are the heart of any business. But we can't
succeed if we develop only one talk addressed to the
'average customer.' Instead we must know each customer
and build our individual engagements with that
knowledge. If Customer Relationship Management (CRM) is
going to work, it calls for skills in Customer Data
Integration (CDI). This is the best book that I have
seen on the subject. Jill Dyché is to be complimented
for her thoroughness in interviewing executives and
presenting CDI." -Philip Kotler, S. C. Johnson
Distinguished Professor of International Marketing
Kellogg School of Management, Northwestern University
"In this world of killer competition, hanging on to
existing customers is critical to survival. Jill Dyché's
getting-started-with-oracle-hyperion-planning-11

new book makes that job a lot easier than it has been."
-Jack Trout, author, Differentiate or Die "Jill and Evan
have not only written the definitive work on Customer
Data Integration, they've made the business case for it.
This book offers sound advice to business people in
search of innovative ways to bring data together about
customers-their most important asset-while at the same
time giving IT some practical tips for implementing CDI
and MDM the right way." -Wayne Eckerson, The Data
Warehousing Institute author of Performance Dashboards:
Measuring, Monitoring, and Managing Your Business
Whatever business you're in, you're ultimately in the
customer business. No matter what your product,
customers pay the bills. But the strategic importance of
customer relationships hasn't brought companies much
closer to a single, authoritative view of their
customers. Written from both business and
technicalperspectives, Customer Data Integration shows
companies how to deliver an accurate, holistic, and
long-term understanding of their customers through CDI.
Oracle Business Intelligence Enterprise Edition 12c
Adrian Ward 2017-04-20 A comprehensive guide from Oracle
experts, that will act as your single point of reference
for building an Oracle BI 12c system that turns data in
actionable insight. About This Book Come, start your
first Oracle Business intelligence system and excel in
BI with this exhaustive guide An all-encompassing guide
for your Oracle business intelligence needs Learn from
the self-paced professional guidance and implement
Oracle business intelligence using this easy-to-follow
guide by our experts Who This Book Is For If your job
includes working on data, improving the financial or
operational performance of your organization or you are
a consultant for the above, then this book is for you.
If you have been placed on a business intelligence
project, then this book is for you. If you are the
Project Manager, Business Analyst or Data Scientist then
this book is for you. If you are an end user of Oracle
Business Intelligence, then this book is for you too.
Having a basic understanding of databases and the use of
Business Intelligence is expected, but no knowledge of
Oracle BI is required. What You Will Learn Install OBIEE
in Windows, including how to create the underlying
Weblogic Application server and the required database
Build the BI system repository, the vital engine
connecting your data to the front end of Oracle BI
Develop effective analysis, draw out meaning from the
data, and present it to end users on interactive
dashboards Build pixel-perfect, printable reports using
the embedded BI Publisher feature Build agents for
actionable insight and enable your users to act on
Business Intelligence at their desktop or on the move
Understand the various aspects of securing the Oracle BI
system, from data restrictions to whole dashboard access
rights Get acquainted with the system management tools
and methods available for the continuous improvement of
your system In Detail Oracle Business Intelligence
Enterprise Edition (OBIEE) 12c is packed full of
features and has a fresh approach to information
presentation, system management, and security. OBIEE can
help any organization to understand its data, to make
useful information from data, and to ensure decisionmaking is supported by facts. OBIEE can focus on
information that needs action, alerting users when
conditions are met. OBIEE can be used for data analysis,
form production, dashoarding, and workflow processes. We
will introduce you to OBIEE features and provide a stepby-step guide to build a complete system from scratch.
With this guide, you will be equipped with a good basic
understanding of what the product contains, how to
install and configure it, and how to create effective
Business Intelligence. This book contains the necessary
information for a beginner to create a high-performance
OBIEE 12c system. This book is also a guide that
explains how to use an existing OBIEE 12c system, and
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shows end users how to create. Style and approach This
book will take you from one feature to another in a
step-by-step manner and will teach how you can create
effective business intelligence using Oracle Business
Intelligence Enterprise Edition. You will be taught how
to create BI solutions and dashboards from scratch.
There will be multiple modules in the book, each module
spread in chapters, that will cover one aspect of
business intelligence in a systematic manner.
Oracle 11g Streams Implementer's Guide Ann L. R.
McKinnell 2010-01-19 Annotation From smaller businesses
through to huge enterprises _ users all over the world
often require access to data 24 hours a day. Distributed
database systems proliferate the world of data sharing
providing an ability to access real-time data anywhere,
anytime. Oracle Streams, a built-in feature of the
Oracle database, is a data replication and integration
feature critical to the success and wellbeing of
enterprises in today's fast moving economy. This book
provides the reader with solid techniques to master
Oracle Streams technology and successfully deploy
distributed database systems. This book quickly goes
over the basics and gets you up and running with a
simple Oracle 11g Streams environment. It will serve as
an excellent companion to the Oracle Streams
Administration Guide. It is intended for Oracle database
architects and administrators, and provides in-depth
discussion on must-know information for the design,
implementation, and maintenance of an Oracle Streams
environment. The book does not attempt to regurgitate
all the information in the Oracle Streams Administration
Guides, but rather provides additional clarification and
explanation of design, implementation, and
troubleshooting concepts that are often elusive in
Streams documentation. It also identifies helpful tools
and Oracle resources to add to your knowledge base, as
well as tried and tested tricks and tips to help you
tame Oracle Streams. The book starts by introducing and
explaining the components of Oracle Streams and how they
work together. It then moves on logically, helping you
to determine your distributed environment requirements
and design your Streams implementation to meet those
requirements. Once these concepts are discussed, the
book moves to configuration and basic implementation
examples to help solidify those concepts. It then
addresses advanced features such as tags, down-stream
capture, and conflict resolution. You then move on to
maintenance techniques such as documenting the
environment, effectively planning and implementing
changes to the environment, and monitoring and
troubleshooting the environment. When you have studied
the techniques and completed the hands-on examples, you
will have an understanding of Oracle Streams' core
concepts and functionally that will allow you to
successfully design, implement, and maintain an Oracle
Streamed environment.
Enterprise Performance Management Done Right Ron Dimon
2013-03-06 A workable blueprint for developing and
implementing performancemanagement in order to improve
revenue growth and profitmargins Enterprise performance
management (EPM) technology has beenrapidly advancing,
especially in the areas of predictive analysisand cloudbased solutions. Real Enterprise PerformanceManagement
introduces a framework for implementing and
managingnext-generation functionality for better
insight, focus, andalignment of EPM. This blueprint
shows that EPM can have a directpositive impact on
revenue growth, operating margin, assetutilization, and
cash cycle efficiency. Introduces a framework for
implementing and managingnext-generation functionality
for better insight, focus, andalignment Reveals that EPM
can have a strong impact on revenue growth,operating
margin, asset utilization, cash cycle efficiency Today's
businesses have a great deal of data and technology,
butless-than-fact decisions are still made. Executives
getting-started-with-oracle-hyperion-planning-11

need astructured framework for gathering, analyzing, and
debating thebest ways to deploy capital, people and
time. Real EnterprisePerformance Management joins IT and
finance in a digestibleblueprint for developing and
implementing performance management inorder to improve
revenue growth and profit margins.
Look Smarter Than You Are with Smart View and Essbase
11: an End User's Guide Edward Roske 2009-07-20 Smart
View is Oracle's add-in for integrating Microsoft Office
with Hyperion, Essbase, and OBIEE+. In this book, we'll
help you learn how to use the Smart View add-in to
access Essbase data. This book is your key to unlocking
the world of Essbase analysis through Smart View. Join
us as we guide you all the way from the basics of
accessing Essbase to the more advanced portions of the
Smart View add-in for Microsoft Office on your quest
towards becoming a Smart View guru!
Oracle Hyperion Interactive Reporting 11 Expert Guide
Edward J. Cody 2011-12-08 Annotation Oracle Hyperion
Interactive Reporting is one of many products in the
Oracle Business Intelligence Enterprise Edition Plus
software suite, an industry-leading business
intelligence platform. The primary focus of the
Interactive Reporting product is to provide strong
relational querying and data analysis capabilities,
where the software provides significant flexibility for
creating custom dashboards, interfaces, and data
analysis routines through the use of JavaScript
programming and built-in software functionality. While
Interactive Reporting is extremely flexible, performing
advanced operations in the software is complicated and
requires basic programming knowledge and an advanced
understanding of the software. This book continues from
where The Business Analysts Guide to Oracle Hyperion
Interactive Reporting 11 completed and provides the
reader with the information to successfully execute the
advanced features of the product along with examples and
specific techniques applicable to everyday use.The
Oracle Hyperion Interactive Reporting 11 Expert Guide
provides software users and developers with many
examples of the techniques used by software experts. The
book begins with an introduction to leveraging advanced
features of the project and an introduction to
JavaScript. Dashboards are a major focus of the book
with four chapters focused on building a simple to
complex dashboard including functions, global objects,
and syncing selections across dashboards. The book
places an emphasis on learning methods for data analysis
by using advanced programming and built-in functions,
and a unique approach to using code to generate batch
reports and exports is provided. The Dashboard Studio
Optimize Utility and the Dashboard Studio Merge utility
are explained in detail, and the approach to building
and using a central code repository for use in
dashboards and computations across multiple documents in
an enterprise is demonstrated.This book will help the
reader become an expert user of the software, providing
the skills necessary to understand, communicate, and
perform advanced level tasks. The authors experience in
developing and supporting Interactive Reporting users is
very apparent throughout each chapter of the book. While
the book displays content and examples from version 11
of the software, the book is also applicable to previous
versions of the software dating back to version 8, so
readers not currently using Interactive Reporting 11
will find the book applicable to daily use with the
product.
Bridging the Socio-technical Gap in Decision Support
Systems Ana Respício 2010 Presents the advances in
decision support theory and practice with a focus on
bridging the socio-technical gap. This book covers a
wide range of topics including: Understanding DM, Design
of DSS, Web 2.0 Systems in Decision Support, Business
Intelligence and Data Warehousing, Applications of
Multi-Criteria Decision Analysis, and more.
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The Lightning Thief Rick Riordan 2010-02-02 Percy
Jackson is about to be kicked out of boarding
school...again. And that's the least of his troubles.
Lately, mythological monsters and the gods of Mount
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Olympus seem to be walking straight out of the pages of
Percy's Greek mythology textbook and into his life. Book
#1 in the NYT best-selling series, with cover art from
the feature film, The Lightning Thief.

7/7

Downloaded from tripil.com on August 10, 2022 by guest

